COPY.
Tloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

7th January, 1921,

Dear girs,

7ith reference to your First Entry Report
No. 1304 on tne 3. g3, "CANAD IAN MARINER", I shall bpe glad
if you will Be good enough to gtate whether the gizes of
the poop and forecastle deck beams, the width of the
bridze deck stringer plate, and the after end thicknesses
of the strakes A, B, & C are ag 8tated in your report, as
these gizeg differ from those shown on the approved plans
and in the gigter vessels. You should 4l8o state whether
the size anq thickness of the centre girder brackets at
the intermediate framing in the double bottom are ag
8hown on the approved plans and not a8 stated in the report.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Surveyors,

HALIFAX, N. s.
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